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Friday 19th January 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Re. Year 11 Revision Evening  

We would like to invite you to attend a Revision Evening at 6:30pm on Tuesday 6th February.  By 

this date, the parents’ evening will have taken place and hopefully your child will have some clarity 

about where to target their revision in the remaining weeks before the Summer exams.  We 

anticipate the session will last about an hour. 

There remains plenty of time for revision however, to be effective, it needs to be thoroughly 

planned and thoughtfully executed.  Parents have a crucial role to play in this process and we will be 

sharing information with you on:  

• Preparing a revision timetable; 

• Active and effective revision approaches; 

• Getting the balance right 

 

I sincerely hope you will be able to attend this evening and students are most welcome to attend 

with you so you can hear the same messages together.  If you’d like to attend please complete this 

form https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=j3gk77ZEL0-

PdlFLddaPsu0nmPIkgWZNj7fQh8OTTCBUMEQ4SE9UU0UwNVRKMUJXV0JOOUxQOUkwRC4u by 

Thursday 1st February. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr C Patrick 

Deputy Headteacher 
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